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January 5 was the first day of a 21-day Divine Principle workshop held in Ukraine.  

 

It was our first workshop in 2020.  

 

Although many students still were taking exams or had gone on vacation, we did have a few good 

participants.  

 

Three new sisters from the cities of Kyiv, Dnipro and Lviv joined the workshop.  

 

Also some blessed families decided to participate in order to renew their knowledge of DP. 

 

 


